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The response from the CAA to the safety recommendation 
of B18616 accident 

 
The Japan Transport Safety Board received the response from the Civil Aeronautics 

Administration (CAA) of Taiwan to the safety recommendation issued on Aug. 28, 2009 
as attached regarding an accident of B18616 (Boeing 737-800) operated by China 
Airlines at Naha Airport on Aug. 20, 2007. 

The actions taken by the Civil Aeronautics Administration of Taiwan meet the safety 
recommendation. 
 
 
 
JTSB safety recommendation to the CAA  
The Japan Transport Safety Board recommends the Civil Aeronautics Administration 

of Taiwan to supervise China Airlines to take the following actions : 
When planning and implementing maintenance jobs, the scopes of jobs should be fully 

ascertained and the working conditions and environments should be appropriately 
evaluated, and the countermeasures to prevent maintenance errors including the 
actions taken in 2009 against the recurrence of this accident should be steadfastly 
implemented and enhanced. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 






